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Acting rector 

Kazakh British technical university 

Gabdullin M.T. 

Dear Maratbek Tulebergenovich! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on May 22, 2021, 

there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: 1) accredit 

Kazakh British technical university for a period of 5 years; 2) accredit 6B06103 

Mathematical and computer modeling, 8D06102 Mathematical and computer 

modeling, 8D07103 Nanotechnologies and nanomaterials educational programs for 

a period of 5 years; 3) accredit by initial accreditation to the first graduation with 

annual inspection 7M06103 Mathematical and computer engineering and 7M07103 

Nanotechnologies and nanomaterials educational programs. 

The Agency congratulates you on your successful institutional and program 

accreditation and wishes the further effective work and new achievements. 

In accordance with the main provisions of Standards of institutional and 

specialized accreditation (subsequent procedures), the Agency has been conducting 

post-accreditation monitoring of the activities of the educational organization for 5 

years. In this regard, the college must provide the Agency with an Action Plan for 

the implementation of the recommendations and elimination of comments for the 

post-accreditation period, and also annually submit to the Agency a report on the 

achievements and changes that have occurred over the year. 

The first post-accreditation monitoring report on the implementations of the 

Accreditation Council must be submitted to the Agency by April 22, 2022. 

Appendix: 2 pages. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


